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1st February 2023 

 
Dear Parent/ Guardian 
 

RE: Year 5 Coniston Residential Trip, July 2023 
 
We are delighted to be able to give our Year 5 the opportunity to go on a 3-day, 2-night 
residential trip to Coniston from Monday 3rd July until Wednesday 5th July 2023. 
 
During this trip the children will be taking part in some exciting activities including a train 
journey, boat crossing, adventure playground, guided tour / treasure hunt around Coniston, 
canoeing, gorge scramble and a visit to Brockhole Treetops High Ropes course and triple zip 
wire. 
 
Children will stay in full-board accommodation in the YHA Holly How hostel - which has been 
specifically designed for groups.  All food and travel will be included in the total cost of the 
trip.  Children will be closely supervised at all times.  
 
We are very conscious of the recent increases in the cost of living, so have done our utmost 
to keep the cost as viable as possible for parents.  The total cost of the trip will be £265. 
 
To secure your child’s place, we ask that you pay a £50 deposit by Wednesday 1st March via 
our Scopay system.  Please note that this is non-refundable (unless the trip does not go 
ahead).  If your child receives Pupil Premium you may be entitled to a discount, please ask 
at the school office if you think you may be eligible.  
 
There are 40 places available, which will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 
If you have any questions, or have any issues, please do not hesitate to speak to a member 
of our Year 5 staff who will be happy to help.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

P Burns 
Acting Head Teacher 
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